
  

 
 

 

Engineering and Medicine:  
The Prescription for an Aging Population 

 
On the 10th anniversary of Senator John Glenn’s historic return to space, The Ohio State 
University presents “Engineering and Medicine: The Prescription for an Aging Population.” Join 
Senator John Glenn and specialists from the College of Engineering and the College of 
Medicine for a discussion about the effects of aging on the human body, and what The Ohio 
State University is doing to further the research interests Senator Glenn began on the Shuttle 
Discovery in 1998.  
 
This event is presented by the College of Engineering, the Office of Geriatrics and Gerontology, 
the John Glenn School of Public Affairs, and the Center for Clinical and Translational Science. 
 
WHAT: Panel Discussion: “Engineering and Medicine: The Prescription for an Aging 

Population” 
 
WHO:  Senator John Glenn 

Dr. Richard Hart, Chair, Department of Biomedical Engineering 
Rebecca Jackson, M.D., Director, Center for Clinical and Translational Science  
Dr. William Marras, Director of OSU’s Biodynamics Lab 
Dr. Gregory Washington, Interim Dean, College of Engineering 

 
DATE:  Wednesday, November 5, 2008 
 
TIME:  Panel Discussion: 3:30 p.m. – 5:00 p.m. 

Following the panel discussion there will be a public reception in the lobby of the 
Biomedical Research Tower. 

 
LOCATION: Biomedical Research Tower    

Room 115      
  460 W. 12th Avenue         
  Columbus, OH 43210     
 
RSVP:  This event is free and open to the public, but reservations are required. 

E-mail nov5@jgippm.ohio-state.edu or 614-688-3206, ext. 1 by November 3, 
2008. 

 
MEDIA CONTACT:  Laura Sipe 
    Events Manager, John Glenn School of Public Affairs 
    614-247-6369 
    sipe.9@osu.edu  
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